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ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURE 3290 CONSUMER INFORMATION DISCLOSURES 
 

 
The District is committed to providing its students, employees and community with a wide range of 
consumer information disclosures, as required by the Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008. The 
consumer information disclosures include, but are not limited to: 
 
•  crime/security statistics 
•  student completion/graduation rates 
•  FERPA privacy/security rights  
•  financial aid program information 
•  gender-specific information on athletic participation 
•  financial support 
 
These disclosures will be updated annually prior to October 1st of each academic year.  The collection of 
this information will derive from the District’s Institutional Research Office in collaboration with the Vice 
Chancellor of Academic Affairs (or designee), in collaboration with the college Vice Presidents of Student 
Services.  The annual disclosure notice will be provided to students and employees in October of each 
academic year and hard copies will be made available at each college upon request. 
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